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CHRISTIAN EDUCATOR’S CONGRESS

The Regional Federation of Private Christian Schools and Administrators
(RFPCSA), Inc. will conduct the Christian Educator’s Congress with the theme
“Whole Brain Learning System: The New Direction of Basic Education” on August 25-
26, 2011 at the Christian Development Center, Tagaytay City.

The congress aims to:

1. empower and strengthen private Christian schools in the new trends
and direction in the basic education;

2. help school owners/heads/administrators and principals develop
their skills in financial trouble shooting; and

3. promote camaraderie and fellowship among the members of the
federation in the field of education so that each can draw strength
from one another as they obey the calling of the Lord.

The owners, heads, administrators, principals of public and private schools are
invited to attend to this activity.

A registration fee of One Thousand Pesos (PhP1,000.00) shall be charged to
each participant to cover the expenses for board and lodging, conference materials,
speakers honoraria, extra essential services and other operational expenses.

For more information, contact Dean Raul M. Pineda, RFPCSA Founding
Chairman at mobile phone no.: 0939-444-2810 or PTR Ramon G. Redima, RFPCSA
President at mobile phone no.: 0918-991-7994.
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